
WE NEED YOUR HELP! 

It’s the time of the year we start to ask for donations to help us put together our amazing 

hampers. This year we would like to make as many as possible. 

We are going to put hampers together for each class, therefore the pupils from that class can 

buy tickets for the hampers and will get more of a chance of becoming a WINNER! 

From the 22nd of November we would like you to send in new or unopened donations such as… 

Sealed biscuits or chocolates, sweets and treats 

 

Cosmetic sets or bath products for children or adults 

 

Small children’s toys (unused) 

 

Small Christmas decorations 

 

Children’s books or colouring packs 

 

Scented candles 

 

Gift sets 

 

Bottled items (alcoholic goods need to be passed to the class teacher) 

Any donation little or small will be very much appreciated. 

We will notify children and adults when the raffle tickets are available 

to buy, at that point all money needs to be sent in to school and given to the 

class teacher not to the office. 

All monies collected will go to School Funds 

Thank you for your continuous support 

 


